
Member News 

Welcome to a Special Edition of Member News for employers  

under the General Retail Industry Award 2010 

 

AWARD UPDATE 

 

General Retail Industry Award 2010 

 

Members are advised that the Fair Work Commission has introduced changes to the penalty rates payable to 

employees working after 6:00 p.m. Monday to Friday and for working on weekends on public holidays.  

The changes are being staggered over the next couple of years, but the new rates apply from 1 November 2018.  

 

Please find attached a copy of the new wage schedule. A copy will also be sent out to you in the post today. 

 

Andrew Cameron 

Workplace Relations Director 

03/12/2018 
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